
 
The Chatham School District  

Regional School Board  
has announced a seat vacancy 

 
                    To fill this seat interested candidates need to submit a letter of interest. 
Once you have submitted your letter of interest, you will be expected to attend 
the RSB special meeting on January 24th at 6:00 pm in person or by Zoom.  
At that meeting the board will conduct interviews of the interested parties. By the 
end of that meeting they will appoint a candidate for the seat. 
 
The appointee will hold the seat until October 2023, when the regular elections 
will take place.  
This seat is listed as REAA 18, Section II, Seat C                                                                
Eligible Towns: Elfin Cove, Game Creek, Gustavus, Tenakee Springs, 
Whitestone Logging Camp (the candidate must reside in one of the eligible 
towns). 

To submit a letter of interest, please email mshatswell@chathamsd.org 
You can also bring it to any of Chatham School District’s sites, and they will get it 
turned in.  
 

You can learn more about being a school board member at the link below. 
 

https://aasb.org/RunForSchoolBoard/ 
 
                For questions please call Michelle Shatswell at 907-697-2248 ext 4010  


